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April 28, 2011
Delivered by RESS

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc.

Head Office:

7447 Pin Oak Drive
Box 120

Niagara Falls, Ontario
L2E 659

Request for Approval of Interim Rates effective May 1, 2011

Board File Number: EB-2010-0138

Dear Ms. Walli:

T: 905-356-2681

Toll Free: 1-877-270-3938
F:905-356-0118

E: info@npei.ca
www.npei.ca

Niagara Peninsula Energy is currently in the process of its 2011 cost of service
rate application for distribution rates effective May 1, 2011. Niagara Peninsula

Energy is requesting approval from the Board to declare Niagara Peninsula

Energy Inc.’s current rates on an interim basis effective May 1, 2011.

If further information is required, please contact Suzanne Wilson, Vice-President

Finance at 905-353-6004 or Suzanne.Wilson@npei.ca.

Yours truly,

~

Lo,

Suzanne Wilson
VP Finance



